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 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to enable the Recovered Materials Foundation (RMF) to report 

back on three regional waste minimisation scoping studies prepared for the Subcommittee, i.e. 
tyres, wood waste and barriers to recycling and composting (attached).   

 
 2. The respective reports are attached and will be presented at the meeting by the RMF.   
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 It is recommended that the Subcommittee: 
 
 (a) Receive the reports. 
 
 (b) Consider the recommendations in the reports at the next meeting after receiving a staff report 

including cost estimates from the RMF to advance the recommendations. 
 
 (c) Recommend to all members that recommendations 2, 3 and 4 in the tyres report be considered 

for action. 
 
 (d) Request staff of all member Councils to use a standardised research and survey methodology 

in respect to recommendation 1 of the RMF report on tyres, with CCC staff to co-ordinate. 
 
 (e) Request that the RMF and all other territorial local authorities review charges for tyres received 

at refuse stations throughout the region. 
 
 


